
Monday, September 11, 2017

Monthly Membership Meeting Minutes 

There were 14 members present.  The meeting was called to order at 
7:00pm by Evert Dale.  


• Treasurer's Report:  Charley Fitch reports we have $5921 in the bank.  We have 39 
full paid members.  New members Andy and Liz Anderson who own a 1952 MG-
TD.  Mike Dickerson is a prospective new member with a 1975 TR-6.  Rich Kenny 
announced that Cheryl Porto, who couldn’t make it, has joined the club.  She has 
a TR-4.


Old Business 

- August 19th Whiskytown Lake Kayak tour


- Hat Creek run was cancelled due to heat


- Medicine Lake Tour, about 10 people rode


- September 9th Lassen Park Ride, 7 members and 5 cars


New Business 

	 Hat Creek Tour for Sunday the 17th, meet on Deschutes Road Holiday Market, 	
	 take a picnic lunch and chairs.


	 September 23rd - BBQ??  Jim Smith was originally going to host.  Look for 	
	 more information via email.


	 Clovis (near Fresno) British Car Round Up - Sept 23rd.
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	 September 30th - Benton Air Park, car show, plane display and military vehicle 	
	 display.  Starts at 0700.  See flyer.  They really want us to show up, so please 	
	 think about it.  More emails will be forth coming from Charlie Daubs.


	 October 7th wine tour cancelled


	 Show and tell by Evert…Thackery “spring” Washer


	 Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm
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